
 

MARCH 2023 NEWSLETTER 

Dear Parents, 

We are quickly moving along into springtime and there are a few important dates to mention.   

• Dr. Seuss Celebration: Feb. 28th- March 3rd Children may celebrate all week by dressing 
in their favorite Dr. Seuss book “style.”  Some suggestions are:   

▪ “My Many-Colored Days” wear lots of colors. 
▪ “The 500 Hats of Bartholomew Cubbins” wear a crazy hat. 
▪ “Wacky Wednesday” wacky mix matched clothes and hair. 
▪ “The Cat in the Hat” for thing one and thing two - wear red or blue, or both  
▪ “The Fox in Socks” crazy mix matched socks. 
▪ “If I Ran the Zoo” wear an animal shirt. 

There are no requirements of what to wear and when.  Feel free to come up with your 
own ideas and styles.  We will be reading many Dr. Seuss books this week and want to 
make it fun…. NOT stressful. 

• Spring Pictures:  Lifetouch will be here on March 8th and 9th to take individual and sibling 
pictures.  We will be taking Pre-K grad pictures as well. 

• Spring Break NO MDO!  March 14-17   

With the nice weather, we would like to remind everyone that your child needs to be      

wearing rubber soled, closed toed shoes.  Velcro shoes work best so that the children can 

remove pebbles from their shoes during playground time.  Thank you! 

We want to thank everyone for being so good about keeping your little ones at home who 

appear to be ill!  We do everything we can here to avoid exchanging germs among the 

staff and children, and we really appreciate your cooperation as well.  Remember:  no 

fever, diarrhea, vomiting, rash, or nasty noses.   

Fall registration is ongoing with spots still available, some classes are filling up!   

Looking ahead to April: 

• Easter Parties:  April 5th & 6th 

• Good Friday NO MDO:  April 7th  

 
Epiphany Tax ID – 76-0334759 
  
Please feel free to call or email us anytime!  
281-485-7896 
mdo@epiphanypearland.org  


